
TULALIP TRIBES PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
November 30, 2022, 6:00 pm, Tulalip Admin Bldg., Rm 162, 6406 Marine Dr., Tulalip, WA 
Proposed use: 20 unit Pallet Shelter Village 
The Tulalip Planning Commission will review CU 2022-002, a conditional use for a 
government facility at 6304 19th Ave NE. Provide written comments by 4:00 pm November 
29. For more information contact Tulalip Tribes Planning Department at 360‐716‐4214 or 
permits@tulaliptribes‐nsn.gov. 


